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Issue 49, 14th May 2021 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

The Gizo market jetty piling has completed yesterday. As of today workers are working on concrete  works around the 

gabion basket. Over the coming days team will work on the structure of the jetty.   

Gizo market jetty progressing  

The new Jacob’s 

ladder that runs 

from Jah mountain 

down to the bottom 

hill at District in 

Gizo is almost half 

way to complete. In 

the last few days 

workers are busy 

working on com-

pleting the form 

works. Work is still 

going on and by 

next week they 

should be able to 

reach the bottom 

hill.  

Meet Mr. Darren Tefenoli, an engineering student from FNU who is 

currently doing his engineering job attachment with GIZO PIU  

Student attachment with GIZO PIU Gizo - New Jacobs ladder almost reaching completion.  



News/ Announcements.  

1. The Prime Minister, Hon. Manasseh Sogavare has welcomed the offer by the Australian Government to donate 60,000 doses of AstraZeneca to Solo-

mon Islands.  

2. A total of 187 workers flew out of the country last week on Friday 7 May to work in various farms and abattoirs in Australia.  

3. Prime Minister Manasseh Sogavare during his nation-wide address yesterday announced that there are no new COVID-19 cases recorded in the last two 

to three weeks.  

4. Solomon Islands first ever Ambassador designate to the People’s Republic of China (PRC), John Moffat Fugui was commissioned by the Governor Gen-

eral, Sir David Vunagi at Government House yesterday.  

Mata Valley footpath/ footbridge  

The Mata valley  footpath/ footbridge in Central Honiara is almost complete. To 

day there is a concrete pouring to the basement of the bridge. In the coming 

days workers will complete all outstanding works on the bridge.  

The Naya construction company is making a good progress on the roads im-

provement under their contract. Over the last few weeks they had been working 

on the restoration of roads at Gilbert Camp in East Honiara. 

Naya - rehabilitation of Gilbert Camp roads  

Noro PIU conduct public awareness on Word Tuna Day 

Noro PIU has mounted an awareness booth at Noro field. The awareness booth 

is to provide people on the development CAUSE has provided to the community 

of Noro/Munda but also a chance to learn about the project and how to join the 

trainings offered by CAUSE Project.  

 Drainage improvement for Vura road 

Work is progressing well on the drainage system at Vura 1. The concrete 

drainage system will better help to managed the flow of water from the 

upper road segment. Once the drainage is complete it will definitely help 

solve the problem of water damaging the roads all the time.  


